
2023 National Professional Development Conference 
Columbus, OH 

Embracing Our New Future and Beyond 
 

                                    Vendor/Exhibit Booth Information  
 
On behalf of Ohio American Sign Language Teacher Association (ASLTA), we 
are delighted to announce that we will host the 2023 National Professional 
Development Conference in Columbus, Ohio on June 28 - July 1, 2023. 
 
 We sincerely want to welcome corporations, non-profit organizations and 
small businesses to provide exhibits at the ASLTA conference. It will be an 
opportunity for exhibitors to meet and do business with professionals of 
American Sign Language instruction and pertaining fields. 
 
 Benefits for you as an exhibitor will be: 

  • Reduced rate of registration: $400 per person up to two people 
  • The registration fee are includes refreshments and opening ceremony  
  • Free table and table cover  
  • Name of your business or organization listed in the program book and ASLTA website. 
  • Networking with professionals, corporations, business and organizations.  

 
Exhibit and accessories to be set up and open to public during Conference as 
scheduled: 

 • Set-up: Wednesday, June 28, 2023 between 7:00 am to Noon inside our host hotel.  
 • Open to the public on Wednesday, June 28, from 1:00 PM to 5:00 PM, Thursday, June 29,  
   Friday, June 30, and Saturday, July 1 from  8:00am to  5:00pm. 
 • Take down on Saturday, July 1 no later than 7:00pm. 
 
 

 
For more information on fees and use of equipment provided by the hotel, 
please email exhibits.npdc@aslta.org. 
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